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November, 2006

Richard Small, CEO

Angiology Corporation of America
104 Woodmont Blvd. #404
Nashville, TN 37205

Dear Richard:

On behalf of the Alexian Brothers Hospital Network | would like to express what a
positive experience it has been to work with Angiology Corporation of America in
developing our dynamic community screening program for stroke, heart attack
and peripheral vascular disease.

With the advanced screening technology provided by your organization, we have
been able to exceed our community screening expectations. In just a few short
months we are already screening over 500 participants per month and are poised
to launch our second screening team. As the exclusive previder of Angioscreen
in the Chicago area we have been quickly able to become the market leader in
stroke prevention.

Angioscreen has been instrumentai in identifying those in our communities that
are at risk for a life threatening vascular event. In fact, we nave been able to
steer rany of the participants to our AlexianConnects physician appointment and
referral program, enabling them to begin an ongoing relationship with our health
systern.

From the high quality marketing materials to the responsive operational support
we have been more than pleased with our partnership and lock forward to
continuing our screening endeavors with Angiology Corporation of America.

Penny Davis
Vice President
Alexian Brothers Hospital Network

800 Biesterfield Road, Elk Grove Village, lllinois 60007
847.437.5500



